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Tues., April 20, 2021 Happy Anniversary, Nana's House!        

Nana’s

House

3492 God's Way

West Melbourne, FL

32904

321-724-5111
http://nanaschildrenshome.com/

--------------------------------------

Forward this message to a
friend

Mission: To provide a safe,
secure, loving home where needy
children can come and
experience God's love!

Immediate Needs List:

 or visit the
website to view the Immediate
Needs list.

Calendar of Events:
Visit the calendar on our
website. 

---------------------------

Upcoming Events

SAVE THE DATE:
"Tastes From Around The World"

Fundraiser
Sat., Sept. 11, 2021

---------------------------------

Attention All United Way Donors
Please consider choosing

Nana's Children's Home, Inc.
DBA Nana's House as your

charity of choice this year and
share this idea with your

coworkers!

------------------------------------

Have Kim Speak to Your Church
or Organization

Let Kim tell your group her
amazing story and share about

Nana's House.
Call Kim at 321-724-5111

--------------------------------------

Did You Know?
You can make a donation to

Nana's House through a gift of
cash, stocks, bonds, mutual funds,

real estate, a bequest through
your will, charitable trust,

endowment fund, electronic funds

100% Community Funded 
(No State Funding)

100% Volunteer Supported
100% About Helping Needy Children

Kim's Korner

Dear Nana's House Supporter,

Happy Anniversary, Nana's House! Wow, It has been 14 years since Nana's House was started on
April 20, 2007! I remember that day like it was yesterday! It was a little scary stepping out there into
the unknown! Wait! It was actually a lot scary! But, I knew that God was calling me to do it, although I
didn't know how it would happen! These crazy dreams just wouldn't go away for two years before we

finally stepped out in faith! Faith that He was in control and we needed to follow! When I think back, wow, I had zero
experience in doing this and I wouldn't trade this amazing journey for anything! I have grown in my faith and been
stretched beyond measure! They say that God doesn't call the equipped, He equips the called.... Well, He has certainly
done that! I am so thankful for His great power, my amazing family and our awesome community that has supported this
journey! This ministry truly melts my heart! I love seeing little lives changed, seeing them safe and loved, and their hearts
healing!

The first house was completed in December 2009, and now we are done building an entire gated community! That was
the original dream, of course! This has only been possible through the grace of God and the loving people of our
community, the hands and feet of Jesus!

Please go to our website to view different videos from this incredible Journey!!  http://nanaschildrenshome.com/ 

Through your generous donations of time, talent and resources, we have been able to positively impact the lives of many
children with a loving, Christian home! With your continued support, we will continue to impact many, many more children.
Thank YOU!!!

Blessings, love and hugs!

Kim Frodge
Executive Director & Volunteer

Happy Spring!

It's been continuously busy at Nana's House and truly amazing to watch things happen and to see God's handiwork! We
are growing tremendously! If you find it in your heart to volunteer or contribute in some way that will surely make a
difference in the lives of the needy children of our community... please contact us. Thank you for your support and please
continue to pray for the children and their families as they struggle through these tough times!



endowment fund, electronic funds
transfer, gift annuities, and estate

planning.

Check our Website or

Facebook for details.

______________________

April is National Child Abuse Prevention Month

Child Abuse Prevention Month is an annual observance in the United States dedicated to raising awareness and
preventing child abuse. April has been designated Child Abuse Prevention Month in the United States since 1983. The
Children's Bureau, within the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, has provided a website full of resources
and information on this topic.

 to access their website.

National Child Abuse Prevention Month recognizes the importance of families and communities working together to
strengthen families to prevent child abuse and neglect.

For 14 years, Nana’s Children’s Home Inc., has been dedicated to the love and protection of children in our community
from neglect and abuse. We also continue to remain 100% volunteers with no state funding at Nana’s House!

By increasing efforts to prevent child abuse, we will help children, families and our community!

Thank you, to all of our Nana's House Family supporters for making a difference in the lives of Neglected,
Abused, Needy or Abandoned children. Because of you, our children experience God's love, peace, hope and



Abused, Needy or Abandoned children. Because of you, our children experience God's love, peace, hope and
safety. At Nana's House, they are Never Alone, Never Afraid!

Blessings, Love, and Hugs,

Click here to 

to Nana's House.

.

Kim Frodge
Volunteer Executive Director | Nana's Children's Home
Where Neglected, Abused, Needy or Abandoned 
children can come and experience God's love.
 
 (321)266-3829 
 3492 God's Way, West Melbourne, FL 32904
 http://nanaschildrenshome.com/
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Nana’s Children's Home, Inc. DBA Nana’s House is registered with the State of Florida under the Solicitation of Contributions Act:
Registration #CH23862. Nana’s House is a 501(C)(3), therefore donations are tax deductible.

"A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF
CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE WITHIN THE STATE. 1-800-HELP-FLA (435-7352)
www.FloridaConsumerHelp.com. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION
BY THE STATE." FLORIDA REGISTRATION CH23862
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